
Dear Bride: 

Whenever anyone asks about rehearsals, I always have the following thoughts: 

• Rehearsals are necessary for the Wedding party to practice coming down the aisle and to learn
the proper positioning etc.

• Most, if not all Venues supply a Wedding coordinator to be in charge of all the details and to
conduct the rehearsal.

• Most Justices who suggest that they be involved in rehearsals are simply trying to pad the bill and
put a few hundred extra dollars in their pocket.

• We perform about one rehearsal per 150 Weddings.  We booked a rehearsal for a couple who had
an extremely shy and special needs child and they wanted their eight year old to feel comfortable
in seeing me in my Robe and hearing my voice.  That was a great reason to ask me to participate.

• Ask how you can get a Justice Jerry rehearsal Kit -- cut out of my head on a stick.

• Please, save your money and as long as you can get down the aisle, I will take it from there.  No
worries, no stress, fuss or muss.

So having said all that, if you want me at your rehearsal it needs to be on a weeknight (Monday to 
Thursday) -- please call me so we can coordinate the logistics and determine what you want from me. 

Lastly, You are welcome to come to my home any mutually convenient time and we can discuss the 
ceremony in detail.  We can also use Skype, Facetime, telephone or any technology that you wish to have 
a friendly meeting and work out any questions.  Of course there is never a charge for this. 

As always feel free to email me or call me at 508-698-3664.  I am looking forward to seeing you on 
your special day. 

Best regards, 

Jerry 




